
 

 

CMP/JUL/2019/0021 

31st July 2019 

 
Mr. Hassan Al Serkal  
EVP, COO – Head of Operations Division, Market Operations Division 
Dubai Financial Market 
P.O Box 9700 
Dubai - United Arab Emirates 
 
Dear Mr. Al Serkal, 

 

Subject: GFH Financial Group’s Share Trades in Boursa Kuwait 
 
In line with the instruction received from Boursa Kuwait and pursuant to the provisions of 
Article 4-5 of Module 10 (Disclosures and Transparency) of the Capital Markets Authority 
(Kuwait) Executive Regulations of Law No. 7 of 2019. GFH would like to inform its shareholders 
and the markets that there is no recent development which may have triggered the high 
volume trading other than what has been previously disclosed. The Group has no information 
on the reasons for the high and extraordinary trading of its shares in Boursa Kuwait on 
Wednesday, 31st July 2019. 
 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

  
 
Nabeel Mirza 
Head of Compliance  
  


